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iny letter
beiow, written to the LFP reporter, clearly indicates my very real concem of even considering the de

molition of this house - each house in
Woodfield is a gem that contributes to the unique district that it is.

Hard decisions have to be made daily by councillors, I trust that will not be

on needs to stand firmly behind the retaining of any residence that bespeaks

City over the generations.
Hilary Moon

Burton Moon'
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